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Hunting for treasure?

Notices

Public Notices

Public Notice  
Adoption of a planning scheme policy amendment - 

Amendment package O
At its meeting on 14 November 2023, Brisbane City Council adopted amendments to the Air 
Quality, Management plans, Refuse and Transport, access, parking and servicing planning scheme 
policies (PSP) that support Brisbane City Plan 2014 (Amendment package O). The amendment 
applies citywide and commence on 8 December 2023. 

The amendment updates:

•  the Air quality PSP to include a new air dispersion model as an option for preparing an air
quality report in complex built environments.

•  the guidance in the Management plans PSP on dust emission sources and control measures to be
considered when preparing a noise, vibration and dust management plan.

• the Refuse PSP to:

•  amend the format of the PSP and include supporting information to clarify standards for
access, manoeuvrability and clearances for refuse vehicles;

•  quantify non-residential refuse requirements including new service frequency requirements
and refuse generation rates;

• the Transport, access, parking and servicing PSP to

• remove a redundant parking standard and

•  amend service vehicle requirements for certain development types in the Transport, access,
parking and servicing PSP to ensure refuse collection vehicles can be accommodated for on
site.

Copies of the amendment are available for inspection and purchase from the Brisbane City Council 
Library and Customer Service Centre, Level 1, North Quay Podium, Brisbane Square, 266 
George Street, Brisbane. The amendment can also be accessed by searching for ‘Brisbane City Plan 
amendments’ at www.brisbane.qld.gov.au. For more information, please either visit the Council 
Customer Service Centre or telephone Council on 3403 8888.

Colin Jensen, Chief Executive Officer
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